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The second NIBB-Princeton Joint Symposium entitled 'Imaging and Quantitative Biology' was held on
October 28-30th, 2019 at the Okazaki Conference Center. Although the scientific sessions covered a
rather broad spectrum of biological phenomena, the key concept 'Imaging and Quantitative Biology'
was underlying all the presentations. Eighty-five participants, who were researchers from the various
institutes and research centers of NINS, as well as those from other universities enjoyed lively
discussions during poster presentations over the three days. In particular, four professors from
Princeton University gave insightful comments to the presenters and led the discussions.
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Photo: Discussion between Prof. Iino (IMS) and Prof. Yang (Princeton Univ.)

 

Photo: Closing remarks by Prof. Cristea (Princeton Univ.)
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